
 
From: Cherin Marmon-Saxe  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 7:52 PM 
To: Cherin Marmon-Saxe <cmarmonsaxe@haca.org> 
Cc: Monique Pierre <mpierre@haca.org> 
Subject: The HACA Board of Commissioners Transition 

 
Sent on Behalf of Ms. Monique Pierre, President and CEO, The Housing Authority of the City of Asheville 

 

Dear HACA Staff, 

I am writing to inform you of an upcoming transition in our Board of Commissioners leadership. 

We want to express our sincere gratitude to our current Board of Commissioners for their 

dedicated years of service to the Housing Authority of the City of Asheville and our community. 

Their commitment and guidance have been instrumental in advancing our mission to provide 

safe, quality, and affordable housing to Asheville residents. 

A new Board of Commissioners will be appointed by Mayor Manheimer and will assume their 

duties in early January 2025. We will share more information about the incoming commissioners 

as the appointments are finalized. 

During this transition period, we remain committed to serving our residents and maintaining the 

high standards of service that define our organization. 

Please note that the November and December 2024 Board of Commissioners meetings have been 

cancelled. A new meeting schedule will be published in early January 2025 once the new Board 

is seated.  We will keep you informed of any additional details regarding this transition as they 

become available. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to our mission. 

Sincerely, 

 

Monique L. Pierre 

President and CEO, The Housing Authority of the City of Asheville 

 
 
 
 
 

 


